
------ Forwarded message ---------
From: Kyleigh Rubis <krubis@azdvs.gov>
Date: Fri, Apr 11, 2025, 1:40 PM
Subject: Community Partner
To: Candy Neagle <candy.neagle@gmail.com>----
 

Greetings!
 
 
Good day to you. I am reaching out to our direct vendors and community partners to 
participate in celebrating ASVH - Phoenix's Nursing Home Week. 
 
This year, Nursing Home Week is May 11th - May 17th. This is a week of celebration 
for all of our hard working staff, as we do not celebrate individual departments like 
Nurses Week.
 
Ideally, we would love for our partners to choose a date to come in for an hour or two 
and bring treats and/or company items (swag bags/merch). You don't have to stop there!
You can include a game at your table. There will be fun events within our facility during 
Nursing Home Week. We hope you can join us!
 
Please let me know if your company is able to participate and if so, which date and 
time works best for you?
 
Do not hesitate to ask any questions, we are excited to hear back from you!
 

 
Kyleigh Rubis
Therapeutic Program Manager
Arizona State Veterans Home - 
Phoenix

O: (602)248-1560
E: Krubis@azdvs.gov 
Web: dvs.az.gov
4141 North S Herrera Way
Phoenix, AZ 85012
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